
                                                               Annexure 17.2.3 

 

Director CDC-INU conducted session with women Afghan refugees during Business 

Development Service Providers Workshop organized by Relief International on June 15, 2023. 

The interaction included discussion of prospects of INU extending support to develop business 

structures for the semi-skilled women refugees and helping them with sustainable livelihoods 

through mentorship in quality enhancement of their products and digital marketing services.  

 

 

 


